DISCLAIMER

Electronic versions of the exhibits in these minutes may not be complete.

This information is supplied as an informational service only and should not be relied upon as an official record.

Original exhibits are on file at the Legislative Counsel Bureau Research Library in Carson City.

Contact the Library at (775) 684-6827 or library@lcb.state.nv.us.



GREAT BASIN INTERNET SERVICES

GBIS Web Email Access





Folders

- New Mail (4)

- Trash Can (3)

- Copies to <u>self (0)</u>

Prev message Next message Mail List Reply Reply-All Forward Reject 1 of 4

From: "Blair Poulsen" <blair@powernet.net>

CC: "Jason Geddes" < jgeddes@unr.edu>

Subject: AB 237

Date: Tue, 18 Mar 2003 13:03:45 -0800

Attachments: AB237-MockUp with Proposed

Amendments.doc

Greetings,

Speaking on behalf of the Nevada Propane Dealers Association, I have reviewed the attached mock-up of AB 237. NPDA is in full support of AB 237 as it stands. I would like to thank you for your efforts regarding this important matter.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or comments. Your work as an Assemblyman is appreciated.

Respectfully,

Blair V. Poulsen NPDA, President

Move to folder

New Mail

□ View headers

☐ Variable width font

 □ Inline **Images**

☐ View as HTML

support@greatbasin.net

Elof2

ASSEMBLY NATURAL RES., AGRICULTURE & MINING DATE: 3/21/03ROOM: 316/ EXHIBIT E/-2 SUBMITTED BY: Jason Geddes

Geddes, Jason Assemblyman

From: Derek Morse [Dmorse@rtcwashoe.com]

Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2003 9:13 AM

To: JGeddes@asm.state.nv.us

Cc: fhillerby@aol.com; Greg Krause; snowjl@co.clark.nv.us

Subject: AB 237 amendment

Jason,

Our technical folks have looked at the emission standards proposed in you amendment, as has John Sagebiel at DRI. Everyone feels that these are reasonable so you now have our unqualified support for your bill. Thanks again for working with us on this; it's been a very positive collaboration. Please call or contact me if there is anything further on this or any other issue with which we may assist you.

Regards,

Derek W. Morse, P.E.
Deputy Executive Director
Regional Transportation Commission

Telephone: 775 348-0400 Fax: 775 324-3503

e-mail: dmorse@rtcwashoe.com